
 

Friday 2Oth December

24/02/20 
The Children 

Return to School 
after the Half-

Term

06/01/20 
The Children 

Return to School

22/01/20 
Year 2 Trip to the 
Apple Store - iPad 

Workshop

06/01/20 
Online Safety 

Assemblies with 
PSO Megan 
Buckland

05/02/20 
Year 5 Trip to the 

Apple Store - 
Coding Workshop

What an action-packed week we’ve had at our outstanding school this week! Please head over to our 
Twitter and Flickr feeds for  more information and many more photographs. This newsletter just isn’t 
big enough to include everything we do! Here’s a little sneak preview… 

Please follow  
us on Twitter! 

Our feed is where we 
celebrate the wonderful 

learning opportunities we 
provide for our pupils 

everyday!  

@flomellynews

14/02/20 
Children finish for 

the Half-Term 
Holidays

For more important 
dates, please visit 

the ‘parent zone’ of 
our school website! 

Can I take this opportunity to thank all parents for supporting our school throughout 2019. I am the 
proudest Headteacher in the country to be leading our fabulous school. We have a highly 
experienced, dedicated team of staff as well as a supportive governing body who care deeply, 
encouraging your children to achieve their very best.  Have a Happy Christmas and wonderful New 
Year and we look forward to welcoming children back to school on Monday 6th January 2020. We 
will do our best to inspire your children with lots of memorable learning experiences in 2020 and 
encourage them every day to succeed.  

Ken Heaton. HeadteacherA Community Celebration of Singing at Alsop High School 
On Tuesday this week, our awesome choir were invited to Alsop High School to perform as 
part of a Christmas celebration. Several school choirs from across our local community came 
together in a real celebration of music. What a real treat it was! A huge thank you to Mr 
Walsh, our Music Lead, for organising for our choir to sing at the event.  

EYFS Letters to Santa 
This week reception’s Elf on the Shelf delivered a special note from Santa asking the 
children to send their Christmas lists. The children worked very hard writing their lists and 
then went on a little adventure to the post box to send them off to the North Pole. Well 
done Reception!  

Another Memorable Experience at Anfield with the Liverpool Foundation 
Some of our pupils had the experience of a lifetime last Saturday, thanks to the kindness of 
Red Neighbours and the LFC Foundation. A group of children were taken to meet and greet 
the Liverpool and Watford first teams ahead of the Premier League match, before watching 
the game from the comfort of the Upper Anfield Road stand. One of our pupils even got VIP 
treatment - they were invited to attend the match with their parent from the luxury of an 
Executive Box in the Main Stand. They were cooked some fantastic food by a private chef, 
given a gift from the club and then watched Liverpool record a 2-0 victory. It was a brilliant 
day for all involved!  

The Year 2 Nativity 
WOW, what an unbelievable performance our Year 2 children put on for their parents earlier 
this week! ‘Lights, Camel, Action’ went down a real treat! Have we ever had an audience so 
big? The hall was packed to the rafters! We are unbelievably proud of Year 2 for their 
fantastic acting skills and a big thank you to Year 1 for helping with the singing! A spec pal 
shout out to the Year 2 staff for making this happen, particularly as Mrs Dentith has been off 
- a monumental effort and we are very appreciative of your handwork! Please head over to 
our Twitter feed for more photos and some heart-warming video clips! 

The Perfect Christmas Present!  
We are absolutely delighted to introduce to you…Baby Scarlett! A huge well done to Miss 
McCarrick who had a beautiful baby girl, Scarlett, earlier this week. Baby Scarlett and mum 
are doing brilliantly and we cannot wait to meet her! Miss McCarrick has sent us some 
photos and she is gorgeous! What a brilliant end to the term.  



If you don’t already, please 
follow us on Twitter.  
Our feed is where we celebrate 
the wonderful learning  
opportunities we provide for  
our pupils everyday!  
Check it out - @flomellynews

It is really important that each child reaches our school attendance target of 97%. 
Please make sure your child is in school and on time everyday! 

6F 2B

The winning class(es) will receive an additional playtime next 
week as a reward. Well done to 5D who won gold this week! 

1st 
96.4%

Florence Melly Community Primary School Attendance League Table 
WEEK 6 - AUTUMN TERM 2

Position Class Games 
Played Wins Draws Loses Bonus 

Points Form Total 
Points

1 6S 6 4 0 2 12 W W W W L L 27

2 6F 6 4 0 2 5 W W L W L W 22

3 3M 6 5 0 1 2 W W W L W W 21

4 6B 6 4 0 2 4 W W W W L L 19

5 3S 6 3 0 3 3 L L W L W W 18

= 4B 6 3 0 3 3 W W L L L W 18

= 5D 6 3 0 3 3 L L L W W W 18

8 2B 6 2 0 4 3 L L L L W W 16

9 2D 6 3 0 3 1 W W L W L L 14

= 4M 6 3 0 3 1 L W W L W L 14

= 5W 6 3 0 3 1 W W L L W L 14

12 RD 6 2 0 4 0 L L W L L W 13

13 RL 6 2 0 4 1 L L W W L L 12

14 1B 6 1 0 5 1 L L L W L L 10

15 1M 6 1 0 5 0 L L L L W L 9

WEEK 6 
AUTUMN TERM 2 

2nd 
95.7%

3rd 
95.2%

WEEK 6 
Results

RL vs RD

93.0% 94.3%

3S vs 1M

97.5% 89.1%

4M vs 2B

94.4% 97.8%

1B vs 3M

86.6% 93.5%

2D vs 4B

96.0% 97.0%

6F vs 5W

97.5% 95.5%

5D vs 6B

98.5% 96.0%

6S Bye Fixture

83.5%

SPRING TERM 
WEEK 1 

Fixture List

RL vs 1M

RD vs 2B

3S vs 3M

4M vs 4B

1B vs 5W

2D vs 6B

6F vs 6S

5D Bye Fixture

5D

2O/12/19

They have won a special 
reward! Whoop Whoop! 
Attendance Matters at 

Florence Melly! 


